LETTER OF AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE ARIZONA BOARD OF REGENTS, ARIZONA COMMUNITY
COLLEGE DISTRICTS AND ARIZONA STATE BOARD FOR PRIVATE POSTSECONDARY EDUCATION

This is a Letter of Agreement between the following parties: the Arizona Board of Regents (ABOR),
Arizona Community College Districts (AZCCD) and Arizona State Board for Private Postsecondary
Education (AZPPSE).

Purpose:

The Letter of Agreement is necessary in order to designate a representative of the State of Arizona that
has the authority to commit the state to the SARA interstate agreement, agree that the state will abide
by SARA requirements as stated above, have provided proof of those requirements needing
documentation, and hereby apply for the state’s admission to the SARA interstate agreement.

Agreement:

The ABOR, AZCCD and AZPPSE Arizona SARA Council representatives designate Teri Stanfill, Executive
Director- Arizona State Board for Private Postsecondary Education, as the State of Arizona
representative authorized to sign the National Council for State Authorization Reciprocity Agreement
State Membership Application on behalf of the state.
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For the ARiZDNA COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICTS:
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Chris Bustamante, PreSIdent Rio Salado College

For lth\e!?m\ STATE BOWRIVATE AND POSTSECONDARY EDUCATION:
By: L1 .-SZA AU Dpated: Q;?g/ /?/

Teri Stanfill, Executive Direcﬁ'- Arizona State Board for Private Postsecondary Education

Letter of Agreement- AZ SARA Council- ABOR, AZCCD & AZPPSE September 24, 2014



	IGA_AZ SARA Council
	IGA-AZ SARA Council- Unsigned

